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Another Copestake Die.         Roy Gault. 

 

While looking through a batch of twenty-seven "CL/+CC" dies  
recently I noticed a variation in the spacing of the two C's on the  
bottom line. Just four showed the variation, and all four had  
dates in 1888. Analysis of the remainder gave an earliest date of  
27th October 1891, and a latest date of 28th March 1899. This  
modifies slightly the information presented in Bulletin No.326. 

      C1888           1890-1899 

 
  C4370.01a           C4370.01 

If anyone can further refine these 'die in use' date ranges, I 
would be pleased to hear from them. 

*     *     *     *     * 

 

PERFIN SOCIETY PACKET   Colin Fountain 

 

Following my suggestion in Bulletin 326 to re-start the Perfin Society 
circulating sales packet, I have so far only been contacted by five members 
offering material for the packet. Unless there is considerably more support 
for this proposal. I must unfortunately accept that Dave Hill was right and 
that there is no longer sufficient support to run the packet on an on-going 
basis. 

I am sure there are many members who would welcome the opportunity to 
buy from the packet, but we do need more offers of material if this is to get 
off the ground. 

My address is 2 Harvard Close, Wellesbourne, Warwick, CV35 9LG. 
e-mail: efountain@supanet.com 




